8 CAMPERDOWN CAR PARK (AN538-2003)

Reference is made to Article ll(a) of the minute of meeting of this Committee held on 20th October,
2003 when approval was given to appoint Tayside Contracts to carry out the refurbishment of the
winter car park at Camperdown Park. As part of the overall strategy to improve the quality of the
facilities for access to the park it is proposed to extend the existing contract with Tayside Contracts to
include the following:-

(a) Improving the cycle path access south of the main drive. This will also allow for access by low
loader display/delivery vehicles to the south side of the park

(b) Installation of a small car park alongside this access to prevent trespass by vehicles on the
grass verges or blocking the new access; and

(c) Resurfacing of the existing car park at the former kiosk site.

The cost for these additional works including fees and contingencies is £27,000 which can be met
from the Quality of Life funding for 2003/2004.
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